
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Friday 29th April 2022 

             

Dear Parents, 

I hope all the children enjoyed the Easter break. Where did those two weeks go?  

We have got back into business as usual in school this week. Year 5 started the term on day 1 with a visit to 

the Black Country Museum and Reception had a visitor to school from the recycling centre. There has been 

lots of outside learning happening this week – some of which you can see on Twitter.  

Congratulations to our 26 winners of Principal’s awards, whose letters arrived over the Easter holiday.  

Over Friday and the start of next week I'll visit all classes to present children with their badges. Well done 

to all the award winners, we are very proud of you all.  

I wish you all a happy bank holiday weekend and we look forward to seeing all the children back in school 

on Tuesday.  

Best wishes, 

 

Mark Davis 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 

 

 

 

St Peter’s Bratton  

Church of England Academy 

https://twitter.com/st_bratton?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://www.brattonstpeters.org.uk/
https://www.brattonstpeters.org.uk/


UPDATES AND INFORMATION 

 

Year 2 would like to say a huge THANK YOU for everyone who has brought in seeds and composts for our 

Science. We are all very excited to begin our learning.  

 

 

 

 



 

We know some of you may have applied to be host families for those arriving from Ukraine. The 

government have published guidance for school places for children, please follow this link for more 

information regarding obtaining a school place.  

 

LUNCHTIME VIPs! 

Daisy R01 For having impeccable manners at lunchtime. 

Millie R02 For being happy and playing beautifully with her friends. 

Izzy 1R1 For being very polite at lunchtime. 

William C 1R2 For eating all of his lunch well. 

Simrit 2R1 For being a great role model at lunchtime 

Lilly 2R2 For showing compassion when another child was feeling 

unwell. 

Josh 3G1 For being kind and respectful at lunchtime. 

Leon 3G2 For using lovely manners at lunchtime and eating all his 

food! 

Jess 4G1 For being very helpful to Miss Rowe at lunchtime- thank 

you Jess! 

Ethan 4G2 For being sensible and smiling all lunchtime! 

Amelie 5B1 For showing kindness and respect at lunchtime. 

Ellie 5B2 For being polite and friendly. 

Fatima 6O1 For always being a delight to watch- always having fun, 

smiling and laughing! 

https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2022/04/11/how-do-families-arriving-from-ukraine-apply-for-a-school-place-and-childcare-%d1%8f%d0%ba-%d1%80%d0%be%d0%b4%d0%b8%d0%bd%d0%b0%d0%bc-%d1%89%d0%be-%d0%bf%d1%80%d0%b8%d1%97%d0%b6%d0%b4%d0%b6%d0%b0/


Libby 6O2 For being really helpful at lunchtime by helping tidy away 

the equipment. 

Milly 6O3 For being a cheerful classmate and following instructions 

well.  

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

 

 

Date Event 

Monday 2nd May Bank Holiday 

Friday 20th May Reception visit to Home Farm  

Thursday 26th May  Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Day – School Closed 

Friday 27th May PD Day 

Monday 30th May Half Term 

Wednesday 15th June Year 2 visit to The Fieldwork Centre – details to follow 

Tuesday 28th June Year 1  visit to Wrekin Forest School  

Friday 22nd July End of Summer term 


